
Admission  Test  (Phase-1  and
Phase-2)  Results  are
announced!
Dear Applicants,

CONGRATULATIONS ON THE SUCCESSFUL PASSING OF THE ADMISSION
TEST

for the Academic Year 2021-2022!

Please pay particular attention to this official announcement!

Based on the results of the Two Entrance Exams (First – on May
21, second – on July 6,7,8) the results are divided into six
categories:

FIRST CATEGORY:

Those who scored greater or equal to 50.00 points, not only
will be directly enrolled in the First Level (Second Course)
but also will be given the GRANT positions. If the applicants
DO NOT have an IELTS certificate (minimum 5.5 points) they are
required to provide an IELTS certificate (minimum 5.5) by the
end of August 2021*. No tuition fee for this category.

SECOND CATEGORY:

Those who scored greater or equal to 40.00 but less than 50.00
points will be directly enrolled to the First Level (Second
Course) and will be considered for the GRANT positions if the
applicants  from  the  First  category  reject  their  GRANT
positions. If the applicants DO NOT have an IELTS certificate
(minimum 5.5 points) they are required to provide an IELTS
certificate (minimum 5.5 points) by the end of August 2021*.
The tuition fee for one academic year is 28 500 000 (twenty-
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eight million five hundred thousand) UZS.

*In case that the Applicant does not provide in time IELTS
certificate, he/she automatically switches to the Preparatory
Year.

THIRD CATEGORY:

Those who scored greater or equal than 30.00 but less than
40.00 points are accepted to the Preparatory year (= First
Course) of the Italian program or First Level (Second Course)
of a new educational program in TTPU, where they will get the
Uzbek diploma, regardless of the availability of an IELTS
certificate. The tuition fee for one academic year of the
Italian  program  is  28  500  000  (twenty-eight  million  five
hundred thousand) UZS. The tuition fee for one academic year
of the new educational program is 19 200 000 (nineteen million
two hundred thousand) UZS. The deadline for providing the
IELTS certificate (minimum 5.5 points) for this category is
until the end of the academic year.

FOURTH CATEGORY:

Those who scored greater or equal to 10.00 but less than 30.00
points are accepted to the Preparatory year (= First Course),
regardless of the availability of an IELTS certificate. The
tuition fee for one academic year is 28 500 000 (twenty-eight
million five hundred thousand) UZS. The deadline for providing
the IELTS certificate (minimum 5.5 points) for this category
is until the end of the academic year.

FIFTH CATEGORY:

Those who scored greater than 0 but less than 10 points will
be considered for admission to the Preparatory year after

August 1st, 2021.



SIXTH CATEGORY:

Those  applicants  who  scored  less  or  equal  to  0  will  be
considered for admission to the Preparatory year only on a
Supercontract basis. The tuition fee for the first academic
year is 42 750 000 (forty-two million seven hundred fifty
thousand) UZS.
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Unique opportunity for applicants!

Applicants who paid the FULL AMOUNT OF THE CONTRACT IN ONE
PAYMENT before August 1 will receive a DISCOUNT for 10% of the
contract amount.

Issuance of contracts will be carried out in the building of
the Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent from July 13,



2021, from 9 a.m.

The rules for the September admission exam (Phase-3) will be
different.

Responsible people for the work of the Admissions Committee:

Rector – Inoyatkhodjaev Jamshid Shuxratullaevich

Dean – Abdullayev Farhod Bahramovich

The administration of the Turin Polytechnic University is not
responsible for the activities of people outside this list.

List of required documents:
Original Version of Applicant’s PASSPORT;
Passport Copy of Applicant’s parents.

For any questions, you can call the numbers:

(71) 246-80-51/52

(71)  246 63 48

Email: admission@new.polito.uzAdress: st. Kichik Khalka Yuli,
17, Almazar district, Tashkent 100095, Uzbekistan
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